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Downsview
Public School

Winter Meetings Start October 4th

Yes, it‘s that time of year again when you start to
feel a chill in the air and the leaves start to show
their wonderful fall colours.  Our winter meeting
program will start on October 4th. For new
members who may not know about it, the club
holds winter meetings for all members every first
Wednesday of each month from October through
to May. This is a chance to meet other members,
participate in club discussions and suggestions for
next year and enjoy a winter program of speakers,
movies, special events and more.

Meeting are held at the Downsview Public School
@ 7:30pm, 2829 Keele St., just north of the 401

Here’s a map on how the get there:
.

August Fun Fly Report
The August fun fly was a moderate success with
only about 15 members showing up. The weather
behaved itself and the burgers were great, thanks
to Wally Jaremko and Wes Spiers who took care
of all the supplies and did the cooking.

Congratulations to Jerry Pizer who won the Great
Planes Cosair F4U kit in the raffle draw.

Executive
President, Walter Jaremko (416) 243 1122
Vice President, Tom Gottlieb (416) 781-3189
Chief Instructor, Miki Sasvari (905) 206-9320
Program Director, Richard Barlow (416) 232 1899
Assistant Prg Direct, Wes Spiers (416) 233 7377
Treasurer, Neal Witten (416) 245 7743
Field Officer, Mario Derosa (416) 663 7271

Cut out this reminder and post on your fridge

(Cartoon courtesy of www.rconline.com)

NOTE THESE
DATES FOR

UPCOMING CLUB
Wed MEETINGS!

Oct 4/00 – Club Opening
Meeting

Nov 1/00 – Club Meeting &
Executive Positions Elections

Dec 6/00 – Year 2001
member sign-up night. Show up
and pay for your 2001
membership and you could win a
new 4 channel radio….WOW!!!!


	Winter Meetings Start October 4th
	Yes, it‘s that time of year again when you start to feel a chill in the air and the leaves start to show their wonderful fall colours.  Our winter meeting program will start on October 4th. For new members who may not know about it, the club holds winter
	August Fun Fly Report
	Cut out this reminder and post on your fridge

